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15 January, 2014 Reg. No. WO1 07-03 

Re: Waste Licence Review Application in respect of Waste Recovery Services 
(Fermoy) Limited at Cullenagh, Fermoy, County Cork, in accordance with Article 2 1 of 
the Waste Management (Licensing) Rewlations, 2004 as amended 

Dear Mr Dunlea 

I am to refer to your application for a Waste Licence Review, Reg. No. WO107-03 and 
in particular to the Agency’s notice under Article 21(2) of the Waste Management 
(Licensing) Regulations 2004 as amended, requiring you to make a submission to the 
Agency as to why the review application should not be regarded as having been 
withdrawn. 

Having considered the submission which you made to the Agency on 12 December 
2013, pursuant to the notice under Article 21(2) and Article 21(3) of the said 
Regulations, the Agency hereby declares that the review application, Reg. No. WO1 07- 
03, is regarded as having been withdrawn. 

Yours sincerely 

Programme Manager 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


